BARBER - REM DOCSB0006861

700 BDL

Discussion Thread

Resporise (Jonsie) 10/29/2005
Dear Jloe;

Thank you for visiting Remington Country! We c
taking the time to write in with vour questio
do have a safety modification program in pla
would call 800-243-9700, any of our parts angipep
would be able to assist you with this. For agfitiona

regarding this pregram, please click on the Tink below:

http://www. remington. com/Safety_Modificat am/remington.safety.asp

contact our
100 pm, EST,

should vou have additional questions, please fé
Consumer Services Department at 800-243-9
Monday through Friday.
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customer (Joe Colling)
olt. I understand

I have an older 700 bdl that fires
thare was a recall?

Subject to Protective ms v. Remington
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